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1st Feby 8.

Sir:-

With reference to

my resent letter to you

of the 30th Ultimo and

previous correspondence

relative to the proposed

meeting of the Indians of

S.H. Regis to consider the

question of surrendering

the lands in Dundee

for the purposeof the

same being disposed of

for their banefit, I beg

to inform you that the

Supt. General, who proposes

Sr

G Bong Esq.

Indian Agent

Ht. Regis P.D.
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